# ITEM NO. 6.1

#### **April Jacobs**

From:

Beth Brandon Jensen <beth.brandon3@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, August 3, 2021 10:06 AM

To:

April Jacobs

Subject:

Regarding hybrid meetings

**CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER** 

Hi Alicia -

Hoping you can share the following with the members of the board in advance of the meeting/vote tonight on hybrid meetings:

As a busy working mom of two young children I would greatly appreciate the ability to attend meetings, listen to discussions and participate in my community via a hybrid model.

Coordinating child care and keeping my kids in a routine is important and being able to juggle both has been a blessing in disguise for this pandemic.

I urge you to continue to host a hybrid model for future meetings so that other busy parents or those who have transportation or childcare challenges have an equal opportunity to participate in the important work being conducted by our elected officials.

Thank you for your time Beth Jensen Saugus resident

Sent from my iPhone

# **April Jacobs**

From:

Kat <kathleenslp@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, August 3, 2021 10:13 AM

To:

April Jacobs

Subject:

Hybrid meetings

# **CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER**

Hello,

I wanted to submit my support for hybrid meetings. As a single mom, I have appreciated being able to attend more meetings this last year because they've been offered virtually.

Thank you,

Kathleen Walker 91321

# **April Jacobs**

From:

Sage Rafferty <sagerafferty@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, August 3, 2021 10:32 AM

To:

April Jacobs

Subject:

Public comment for tonight's meeting

# **CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER**

Hello.

I am writing to voice my support for hybrid meetings for the SCV Water Agency. Having the meetings on Zoom makes it more accessible to working men and women who may not be able to physically attend a meeting otherwise. Thank you.

Sage Rafferty

#### **April Jacobs**

From: Lisa M. McDougald < lmcdougald@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 1:34 PM

To: April Jacobs

**Subject:** Please continue hybrid meetings!

#### CAUTION - EXTERNAL SENDER

Hello April,

I am a resident of Valencia and wish to encourage the SCV Water Board members to continue the hybrid meetings!

As I am a caregiver, I am often unable to attend in person meetings and to be excluded just because I physically cannot be there will impact my ability to contribute through public participation.

Please forward my statement on this to your fellow board members.

Most Sincerely,

Lisa M. McDougald Imcdougald@hotmail.com